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THE LORD FAMILY
ARE SAD TO ANNOUNCE
THE PASSING OF

WILLIAM "REX' LORD
ON TUESDAY 24TH SEPTEMBER 2024

A SERVICE WILL BE HELD ON THE
24TH OF OCTOBER 2024 AT 1.30pm AT
GRANTHAM CREMATORIUM

Those we love don’t go away
They walk beside us everyday
Unseen, unheard, but always near

So loved, so missed, so very dear
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